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DUE HONOR 
Our President Emeritus, Dr. Gertrude C. 
Shapiro, has been elected to the position of 
corporator for the Merchants Savings Bank in 
Manchester. She was honored as a new corpora-
tor at the bank's annual dinner meeting held 
last Tuesday evening at The Chateau Restaurant. 
Eleven other prominent Manchester citizens 
were also honored at the meeting. 

Those new on campus should know that Dr. 
Shapiro served as the president of New Hamp-
shire College from 1952-1971. Congratulations 
are in order, and certainly well deserved for 
this latest recognition of her ability and 
willingness to serve. 

E X E C U T I V E O F F I C E R S 
There will be a meeting of the executive 
officers of the Student Government Association 
on Wednesday, January 31, at 12:00 noon in the 
SGA Office. 

F I E L D T R I P 
Those students who have completed statistics 
are invited to a field trip to Katy Industries, 
Grenier Field, on Wednesday, February 7, at 
2:00 p.m. Please see Mrs. Van Cor before 
4:00 p.m. on Friday, February 2, if you wish 
to participate. 

C O N G R E S S I O N A L I N T E R E S T 
Interested in becoming a SGA congressman for 
the Management Department? If you are, please 
stop by the Student Government Office. There 
are two openings. Please, at least make an 
attempt at participation.—Paul A. Weiss, 
president, SGA 

Wednesday, January 31, 1973 

NHC I N V I T A T I O N A L 
FOOOSBALL TOURNAMENT 

On Thursday, February 1, New Hampshire College 

will hold its annual Invitational Foosball 

Tournament» Invitations were sent to the 

various establishments--mostly colleges--in 

the Manchester area and surrounding communities 
Of the nine organizations invited, six have 

responded affirmatively. They are: New Hampshire Vocational Technical Colleges-
Nashua and Manchester 

Keene State College - two teams 
New England Aeronautical College 
Bowling Acres Lanes, Peterborough 
Also, the host school will field two teams. 

APPLY NOW 

Monday, February 5, is the closing date for 
applications for the Resident Assistant posi-
tions and Apartment Supervisor positions for 
next year. Applications may be picked up in 
the Student Personnel Services Office (Mrs. 
Doris Stone or Dean George Larkin). 



WHERE ARE YOU 
HILLEL CLUB Members? We are desperate! How 
can we do anything if you don't come to the 
meetings!! We need your appearance today for 
a very important meeting to be held at 12:00 
noon in S14. Please don't let us down! 

PH I P S I SMOKER 
Don't forget the PHI DELTA PSI and PHI OMEGA 
PSI Smoker Thursday night, February 1, from 
8:00 - 10:00 in the Student Center. 

F S A M E E T S 
The Future Secretaries Association will hold 
their first meeting of this semester at 
12:30 p.m. in Room F61 today. The members 
from last semester are welcomed back and a 
special invitation and welcome is extended 
to any new girls. 

" M 0 V 1 E O R G Y " 
"Movie Orgy" will be shown at various times 
on campus this week. This is a conglomeration 
of "snips of old flics" and early television 
programs woven into "I was a Teenage Werewolf". 
This unique and great film will be shown at 
11:00 a.m. today in the cafeteria and at 
8:00 p.m. in the Little Theater on Thursday. 

T A L E N T S E A R C H 
Can you play an instrument, read poetry, sing, 
or do anything that is interesting? If you 
have any talent at all and are interested in 
performing at the Coffee House, please con-
tact Brian Gorden, Director of Student 
Activities. 

YEARBOOK M E E T I N G 
There will be a Yearbook meeting on Thursday 
evening at 6:30 p.m. in the Yearbook Office. 

I N T E R N A T I O N A L S T U D E N T S 
Bashir Ahmed, acting president of the NH 
International Club, has called an important 
meeting for Monday, February 5, in F58 at 
12:00 noon. All international students are 
urged to attend this reorganization meeting, 
which will cover: 

A planned trip to Boston, a campus beer blast, 
possible United Nations trip to New York for 
some members, cultural films from other 
nations. 

The International Club affords each of its 
members the opportunity to share experiences 
not only with other international students 
at NHC, but with others in the Boston and 
New York areas. Be sure to attend and make 
some exciting plans become a reality. 

F L Y H I G H 
Have you made reservations for the high point 
of Winter Weekend? Pilots Amodeo and 
Armitage, both members of the New Hampshire 
College Pilots Association, are ready to 
give you a new outlook on life. 

You will be able to fly at a discount price 
of $4.25 an hour per person on Saturday 
and Sunday, February 10 and 11. Contact 
Lee Amodeo, Winnisquam, Room 318 and Douglas 
Armitage, Greeley, Room 27, for further 
information. 

P L A C E M E N T I N T E R V I E W S 
A representative from Ford Motor will be on 
campus Friday, February 2. They have posi-
tions available in finance, marketing, and 
data processing. If you wish to meet with 
their representative, please sign up in the 
Placement Office in Frost Hall. 

If you have those pre-graduation job-hunting 
jitters, the time is NOW for finding jobs. 
Go to the Placement Office and sign up for 
interviews in February. GET MOVING!! 

C A L L H O T L I N E 6 6 8 - 4 4 6 6 


